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Marketplace Service Disruption [1]

May 5, 2023 by Staff [2]

Invoice images within Marketplace will be unavailable from May 10, 2023 at 2:30 p.m.  to  
8:00 a.m. on May 11, 2023 due to an upgrade within the system.

In addition, the Service Desk will be unable to access these images and look up status of 
invoices not yet entered into Marketplace.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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